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Prof. Z.K. Matthews, 
P.O. Box 81, 
Alice. 

Dear Professor Matthews, 

ST, GEORGESSTRAAT 148 ST, GEORGE'S STREET 

KAAPSTAO CAPE TOWN 

20th July', 1961. 

At our 37th Annual Concress a resolution was adopted invitinc you 
to become the Honorary President of the National Union of South 
African Students. 

We would like to take this opportunity of extendlnc an official 
invitation to you to accept this honorary post, which we believe 
would be a creat pri vilece and honour to NUSAS if you accepted. 

Ve appreciate how bllSY you are, but nevertheless hope that you vill 
see your way clear to accepting our invitation, which we know will meet 
vith the warm approval and cratitude of the l7~OOO students whose repre­
sentatives screed to invite you to become our Honorary President. 

W.T. MI)ambiso 
Vice-President 

Yours Sincerely, 

~~ 
Adrian Leftwich 

'1-
President.1 


